
Parents in 
Partnership 

Autumn Week 4 
 

 
Year 1 

 

  It has been lovely this week to see photographs of the children’s homework tasks on tapestry and to celebrate their home 

learning with them. I’m also thrilled to see so many children having a go at their IXL homework tasks, as a class the children 

have answered over 2,500 questions online which is amazing. As we are developing our use of virtual platforms to support 

your child’s learning, please ensure you read the parental guide to using Google Classrooms that has been sent out via Parent 

Mail today. More information will follow next week. Thank you in advance for your continued support. Also, well done to 

everybody with their first spelling test last week, I was extremely impressed. We will communicate the spelling scores via 

Reading Records on a Monday. A couple of people have asked me about TTRock Stars, please don’t worry; we will have a look 

together as a class over the next few week to ensure the children are familiar with it.  

Gospel Values 

 
This week our liturgy was based around the Gospel Value of integrity.  Please discuss this with your child and ask if they 

have any examples of somebody showing integrity this week. 

 
Maths 

In maths this week we have been 

looking at greater than and less 

than, ordering numbers and objects 

as well as finding out about ordinal 

numbers. 

 

Maths Homework 

IXL Homework Level B C23 

 
Literacy 

This week in class the children have 

been sequencing stories, developing 

their vocabulary and writing 

sentences using capital letters and 

full stops.  

 

Literacy Homework 

   IXL Homework Level B B5 

Many thanks for all your support 

with the homework tasks. 

Spellings 

Please find below the spelling list for Year 1 this week. This week we have been 

adding the endings ing, ed and er. 

Hazel 

 

Willow Oak 

buzzing 

buzzer 

buzzed 

fizzing 

fizzed 

 

pulling 

pulled 

buzzing 

buzzed 

buzzer 

jumping 

jumped 

jumper 

cracker 

hunting 

hunted 

hunter 

buzzing 

buzzed 

buzzer 

jumping 

jumped 

jumper 

cracker 

 

Phonics  

We have been recapping the following sounds ch, sh, th and ng.  In your child’s book 

bag we have put a set of all the phonics they have learnt previously as well as the 

sounds we will be focusing on next week. Each week we will add the sounds of the 

week for you to practice at home with your child. 

 

REMINDERS AND IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
   Well done to everyone who has labelled their PE kit, jumpers etc. is now much easier to find the correct owner. The 

children are also getting much better at keeping their clothes together when they change for PE, however, a couple of 

jumpers seem to have gone missing and we do have a plea to try and find a tie;  if an item of clothing  has arrived home via a 

PE bag which doesn’t belong to your child please can you return it to school and we will return it to the correct owner? Could 

we also remind the children that they need to bring their bookbag and reading record into school every day to enable us to 

record when they have taken part in guided reading etc. and we can also ensure that they have their books changed on their 

allocated day? Thank you so much for your help in keeping the children organised. 

 

Thank you so much and have a lovely weekend. Mrs. Batten, Mrs. Harrop and Mrs. Gardner 

 

 


